
21 March 2024 

To The Resident 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: Works Notification – Honda Road Gross Pollutant Trap 

Azbuild Rail and Civil wishes to advise that it will soon be conducting stormwater improvement 
works at Honda Road, Cremorne Point, on behalf of North Sydney Council. 

The project will generally involve excavation, the construction and installation of concrete 
stormwater infrastructure, pits and pipes, and the re-instatement of road, kerb and gutter. 

These works are scheduled to start on Monday April 8, 2024, and be completed within 
8 weeks, subject to favourable weather conditions. Work will generally be carried out on 
weekdays between 7:00am and 5:00pm. 

To facilitate these works, Honda Road will be closed to traffic for the duration of the works. A 
detour map is enclosed on the rear of this letter. Traffic control arrangements will be in place 
for the duration, including a detour for the road closure at Honda Road. Resident access will 
be maintained at all times, and road users are urged to observe all traffic signs, controls and 
directions. We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by these works. Your 
co-operation and understanding are greatly appreciated. 

During construction, enquiries related to these works can be directly referred to Azbuild’s 
project manager, Kevin Azzopardi, 0416 121 099 or Council’s Project Manager Jim Moore on 
02 9936 8233 or jim.moore@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Leanne Savage  
General Manager 
Azbuild 
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